
Statement regarding financial information and financial statements 

The law normally requires the financial information and financial statements on the register to be 
determined or prepared in accordance with New Zealand generally accepted accounting practice.  In 
this case, the financial information and financial statements are determined or prepared in 
accordance with Australian equivalents to International Financial Reporting Standards.  This is allowed 
under the Financial Markets Conduct (EML Payment Solutions Limited) Exemption Notice 2021. 

The financial information is presented in Australian dollars. 
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